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Dear Enquirer, 
 
Thank you for your recent request for information under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000. On this occasion Doncaster Clinical Commissioning Group do not hold this 
information. 

 
The information you have requested may be obtained from our care provider, 
Doncaster & Bassetlaw Teaching Hospital NHS Foundation Trust.  To assist you in 
your request, I have provided a link to their website below in which you may wish to 
contact the FOI department 
 
FoI DBH  https://www.dbth.nhs.uk/contact/freedom-of-information/ 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and 
wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
Complaints Lead 
NHS Doncaster CCG 
Sovereign House 
Heavens Walk 
Doncaster  
DN4 5HZ 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information 
Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints 
procedure provided by NHS Doncaster CCG. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
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We trust the information provided is helpful. 
 
Kind regards, 
FOI Coordinator 
NHS Doncaster CCG 
E-mail: donccg.ccgfoi@nhs.net 
 
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  Unless the information is 
legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of this email and your reply cannot be guaranteed.  This email and any files transmitted with it 
are confidential.  If you are not the intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure or copying or any other action taken in respect of 
this email is prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you are not the intended recipient, please would you notify me immediately by using the reply 
function and then permanently delete what you have received.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
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